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An Important Message from the
Board of Education President

March 6, 2019

Dear Irvington School Community,

Legal counsel for the Irvington UFSD Board of Education has conducted
an initial review into certain discrepancies associated with the records
of a specific district employee. The Board has assessed this information
and in recent weeks, brought it to the attention of the Westchester
District Attorney and Office of the New York State Comptroller in a
request for independent agency review. The Board will fully cooperate
with the work of these agencies, and we have been asked by the
District Attorney not to offer further comment at this time.

In addition, the Board will soon begin its own independent review of
the District’s Human Resources practices and processes through the
retention of an objective third party professional. We expect to
provide information on this initiative in the coming days, and will
continue to update our community as necessary.

Sincerely,

Michael Hanna
BOE President
Irvington UFSD

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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